Shaping the Future of International Education in Washington State:
Where Do We Go from Here?


Those involved in planning the P-20 International Education Summit want to make sure that Washington state moves from meeting and discussing to advocating and bringing about real change. We need your voice and your active engagement. Please take a moment to go through this action sheet and give your feedback on what some of the next steps and priorities should be for leaders and policy makers and for the Washington State Coalition for International Education.
Please give short responses to the following questions:

1. What are the 3 primary obstacles in the way of addressing the international knowledge and skills gap in the schools and educational institutions in our state?

What recommendations do you have for overcoming these obstacles?

2. What kinds of educational resources do you need to promote international education where you engage the community?

3. How important is it for Washington state to address these issues?
(Rate each item 1-3, where 1= Somewhat important, 2= Important, 3= Very Important)


	
	Integrating international education into all aspects of Social Studies and other school subjects, starting in elementary school.

	
	Coordinating efforts in international education between K-12 schools and higher education.

	
	
Providing state-level coordination and support for World Languages K-12.

	
	
Increasing teacher knowledge and experience of global perspectives.


4. What are the most important Next Steps for the Coalition for International Education? 
(Rate each item 1-3, where 1= Somewhat important, 2= Important, 3= Very Important)


	
	Hold subsequent summits and/or community meetings around the state

	
	
Create an advocacy task force to influence policy makers & decision makers

	
	
Focus on grassroots change (e.g., development of international projects)


Please turn in your completed form at the registration desk. To see a compilation of the feedback after October 15 or do get involved with the International Education Coalition, visit the International Education Washington website at http://internationaledwa.org/. 
Thank you for your active participation!

